
Raute 4, Box 33 
Senta Fe, N. M.

8 March 1963

Mr. Robert Flieder
American Epeedlight Corp.
63-01 Metropolitan Ave.
Middle Village 79, N. V.

Dear Mr. Flieder»

Thank ypu for your letter of March 4.

I would like to order a unit similar to the 
A706 but with 75M5T as well as the hi^ier voltage (2800 V.), 
internal 6 volt battery, "economiser11 circuit, cable for 
external battery. I prefer the Halliburton cage but would like 
to know how much I would save by using your outdoor type metal 
case.

Could you also quote me prices with and without 
the battery charger and multimeter.

I am assuming that the unit will be completely 
transisterized and include the new silicon type rectifiers.

My needs require a compromise between light output 
and flash duration, which is why I suggest the higher voltage 
of 2800 volts with the 75 MFD condensers. I hope this combination 
is possible. 100 microseconds is about the longest flash duration 
I could accept.

Since X want to use this equipment this spring, 
I would appreciate hearing from you promptly with an estimate 
of delivery date.

Very truly yours,

Eliot ^orter

k


